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Supply Bill (No. 2) 2024 
 

 The 2024-25 Budget is scheduled for release on 12 September 2024. 

 2024 Supply Acts are required to be in place by 30 June 2024 to enable agencies to meet the 
cost of delivering Government services in 2024-25, until the passing of the 2024 Appropriation 
Bills. 

 Supply Bill (No. 2) 2024 seeks to appropriate $20.139 million for the services of the 
Government in respect of Parliament and Statutory Offices for the 2024-25 financial year. 

 The sum to be appropriated by this Bill reflects the estimated funding required to enable the 
continuation of Government services for a period of up to five months, to 30 November 2024. 

 The sum has been determined with reference to actual agency expenditure for the first five 
months of 2023-24, the revised 2024-25 estimates as presented in the 2023-24 Revised 
Estimates Report, and consultation with relevant agencies. 

 

 


